


MINUTES OF PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP SESSION

HELD ON THURSDAY 14TH NOVEMBER 2019

Present:
Patients x 5



Brian Doyle, Practice Manager



Dawn Dennison, Administrative Assistant

Brian welcomed the group and thanked everyone for attending.

· MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING
Approved

· FRIENDS AND FAMILY UPDATE

Data from September was discussed and was generally positive feedback. The group agreed that the organisation of the flu clincs was a success.

Brian advised that the surgery will be getting a further two telephone lines which will be used for outgoing calls and therefore will free up lines for incoming calls. 

This upgrade should improve the clarity of calls.

Caller ID will no longer be withheld. 

There could be some disruption during this process however, the changes will be advertised to warn patients of this.

· TELEHEALTH AND VIDEO APPOINTMENTS

This was actually a demonstration of the new e-Consult system which is going live on 26th November.

E-consult is a web-enabled system, where patients and primary care clinicians are able to communicate and consult electronically to manage patient care. The link for e-Consult will be through the Practice website. 

The turnaround for responding to e-Consult requests will be by 6.30pm the following working day. 

Brian said the demand for this service is not expected to be vast at the beginning, predicting three requests per day.
The overall feeling of the group was that it would be a beneficial service, providing patients are aware that it is not the only route to use to contact the GP and will run alongside current systems. Brian confirmed that patents will be encouraged to consider e-Consult as an option but reiterated that it will not be the only avenue of accessibility.

· AOB

Discussion re: Primary Care Networks. WMG are in the same PCN as Biddlestone, Thornfield, Heaton, St Anthonys  and Benfield Medical Groups. This Network will be a good way to share resources locally

Discussion re: Pharmacies charging for prescription deliveries. Brian said he is aware that there are local pharmacies who do not charge and that it is up to each individual where to go.

· DATE OF NEXT MEETING

10.30am on Thursday 20th February 2020
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